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14 July 2025 

 

CELCAA welcomes news of a political agreement between the EU and Indonesia 

 

During what was an eventful weekend for EU trade relations with third countries, CELCAA celebrates 

the news that a political agreement, or ‘agreement in principle’, has been reached in the FTA 

negotiations between the EU and Indonesia. This paves the way for the definitive conclusion of 

negotiations for an accord, planned for the coming weeks.  

With a population of over 285 million people, Indonesia is a net-importer of many different agricultural 

products and represents an enormous opportunity for EU businesses. As the global trade landscape 

becomes increasingly defensive and inward looking, CELCAA members are reassured to see the EU and 

a major partner country choosing the path of openness and shared future prosperity. A robust 

agreement will create the conditions for easier business relations and ultimately, a more resilient 

supply chain.  

#keepitallmoving  

 

For further information please contact : 

Alice O’Donovan – Secretary General 

alice@celcaa.eu  
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